
 
 
 
 

Please join the Mexico Institute for a private screening of 
 

Los que se quedan 
 

 
 
 

Mexico is now the world’s largest exporter of its people, with up to half a million people each year crossing the 
U.S.-Mexico border in search of work. The toll this explosion in emigration has taken is particularly evident in 

central Mexico and in southern states like Chiapas and Yucatán, where entire cities and towns have been 
depleted. Half of the population of the state of Zacatecas, for example, now lives in the United States.  

What happens to the families that stay behind? 
 

The Mexico Institute is proud to present Los que se quedan (Those That Remain), a film about the families that 
are left behind when their loved ones leave home in search of a better life abroad. 

 
 

Tuesday, November 18th, 2008 
6th Floor Flom Auditorium 
Woodrow Wilson Center 

1300 Pennsylvania Ave. N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 

 
Film begins at 5:00pm 

Reception to follow with film directors  
JUAN CARLOS RULFO and CARLOS HAGERMAN 

With Remarks by Former Gov. LÁZARO CÁRDENAS BATEL 
 

 
NO MEDIA PLEASE. THIS IS AN OFF THE RECORD EVENT. 

Film is in Spanish with English subtitles. For more information, please visit wilsoncenter.org/mexico.  
Please RSVP to Katie Putnam at mexico@wilsoncenter.org or (202) 691-4399. 


